Town of Danville

Town Clerk

Selectmen Christine Tracy
Shawn O'Neil Tax Collector
Steve Woithun Kimberly T. Burnham
Sheila Johannesen
Dottie Billbrough
Dennis Griffiths

April 25, 2022

Chief Wade Parsons

206 Main Street

Danville, NH 03819

Chief Parsons,

The Board of Selectmen respectfully requests that the PD enter the ACO reports into IMC.

The next Board meeting is scheduled on Monday, May 2, 2022, at 7:00 pm if you would like to
attend to further discuss.

Thank you,

Board of Selectmen





